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2nd October 2023 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 18th October at 1:40 pm, we will be hosting a phonics café in Reception. When you first 

arrive, you will get the chance to find out about how we teach phonics, what all the different key words 

mean and how you can support your child with their phonics at home.  This will take place in the hall. 

Afterwards you will then get the opportunity to go and explore some of the phonics activities with your 

child in their classroom and learn how we promote this in our environment.  

 

If you are unable to make the afternoon, I can set up another one at some other point after school where 

you can come in and find out a bit more then.  This would just be the talk part and not the activities. 

 

Please let us know if you can attend on the slip below and return as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you, 

 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics café – 18th October 2023 
 

Please tick only one box: 

 

I am able to attend the phonics café on Wednesday 18th October at 1.40pm. 

 

 

I am unable to attend the phonics session.  

 

 

Childs name:…………………………………………………… 

 

Parent name:…………………………………………………… 
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